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May 1, 1968 

Mr. Sylvain Jakabovics 
222 West 83 St. 
N.Y., N.Y. 10024 

Dear Sylvain: 

[I am trying to get an early start on the forthcoming High Holidays, 
p-G., and am anxious to know that we may once again count upon your 
generous cooperation by reading the Torah and sounding the shofar. 

Please do not disappoint me. It has become a cherished tradition 
to have you participate in this manner, and I know that all of us 
at The Center would like yous to continue in this capacity. 

Warmest regards to your parents and your brother. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/ fz 

be; Mr. Max Stern and Mr. Harrison 


